
 

 
     

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

    
   

  
 

  
   

     
 

 
  

 
      

  
  

 
   

    
 

  
 

 
 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for The Fan Engine based in Cincinnati, Ohio. It 
specializes in providing expert services in managing memberships and billing for entertainment and 
sports organizations. 

The Fan Engine helps organizations reduce administrative burdens while improving accuracy and 
financial tracking. Its tailored solutions streamline the administration of memberships, billing, and 
customer relations, allowing organizations to focus on delivering value to their members while ensuring 
smooth operational processes. 

A standout feature of The Fan Engine is the exceptional team of professionals. With a deep 
understanding of the complexities involved in membership and billing management, the team brings a 
wealth of experience and knowledge. Their attention to detail and commitment to efficiency ensures 
that clients receive the highest level of service and support, resulting in increased satisfaction and 
retention for their members. 

I wholeheartedly recommend The Fan Engine. With its dedicated team and cutting-edge solutions, it is a 
trusted partner for any entertainment or sports organization looking to optimize its operations. 

Sincerely, 

Larry Nipon 
Strategic Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

12 Grant Drive Hillsdale, New York USA, 12529 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/niponneil 
Main: 917-613-5224 Email: larry.nipon@schooleymitchell.com 
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